
 
 
 
June 16, 2020 
 
 
Dear Stamford Grads and Families,  
 
I am writing about an opportunity for all graduating students to pick up their graduation               
packages on June 25th, which will include: 
 

● report cards 
● transcripts 
● scholarship cheques (if receiving) 
● grad cap and gowns 
● and a little gift from us on Thursday, June 25th.  

 
It will also be the date that you ​must return any loaned items, including: textbooks, library                
books, sports team uniforms, laptops, Bell cell phones, Cogeco equipment, etc.  
 
We are asking ​everyone to complete the Google Form below no later than 3pm on June 19th. If                  
you are not returning items, please check that off on the form. 
 
 ​https://forms.gle/WLQrxzNYmz8N1xby9 
 
Once a schedule has been created, you will be emailed with the date and time of your                 
appointment, along with a very detailed process for how this has to be completed. This process                
needs to follow expectations set out by Niagara Public Health in order to keep everyone               
involved safe. ​You will receive this email by 3:00 p.m. on Monday, June 22. 
 
Please feel free to email with any questions or concerns. 
 
Stay safe, 
 
Barb Lane 
barb.lane@dsbn.org 
Vice Principal, Stamford Collegiate 

https://forms.gle/WLQrxzNYmz8N1xby9

